
Happy Holidays from C. Eule Dance! 

During 2022, C. Eule Dance did most of its work in the Los Angeles Public Schools. The schools were recipients of a 
generous grant from the Fairfax Community of Schools, established to provide support to children’s recovery from the 
pandemic school closures. We created a lively program of C. Eule Dance repertoire. Our dancers performed the pieces 
followed by workshops with the students, taught them sections of the choreography, and conducted improvisational 
exercises, encouraging the students to explore their individual creativity. The program was a great success, and my 
daughters Lena and Eve made their C. Eule Dance debut as baby penguins!

Jumping from Elementary School to College, I was invited to be a guest choreographer at the Santa Monica College 
Dance Department and recreated my piece, “Fluid Memories.” The college students gave an impressive performance of 
the piece as part of “Synapse” at the Broad Theatre, in May.

C. Eule Dance, Inc. is a not-for-profit, tax exempt, 501(c)(3) organization. Contributions to C. Eule Dance, Inc. are tax-deductible to the extent allowed by law.

2022 Dancers
Stephanie Cheung, João Ducci, Caron 
Eule, Andrew Martinez, Nina Pearlman, 
Sidney Scully, Ottavio Taddei
Guest Performers: Eve Zlotchew, Lena Zlotchew

Rehearsal Director: Eliza S. Tollett

Wardrobe Supervisor: Diane Shigekawa

All the best for a happy and healthy 2023!

Caron Eule, Artistic Director

ceuledance.org

Any donations to help make this program possible are very much appreciated!
To make a contribution, please visit our website: ceuledance.org/dance/contact

Looking ahead, we hope to continue 
our work in the schools with more 
performances and workshops!
Feel free to subscribe and leave 
comments on my YouTube Channel!
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